
Student SAFETY Drop-off & Pick-Up Guidelines 

Thank You!   ​Miss Fazio,  ​Principal of Fishkill Plains Elementary School  
 

Drop off begins promptly at 8:25 a.m. Do not leave children unattended.  ​Please 

remain in your car. If you  want to assist your child, please park in the lot and safely   

walk your child to the door or wait until you arrive at the first blue space near the fence. 

Drop off ends at 8:35. After 8:35, you will need to walk your child in the front lobby. 

 ​Drop students off at side entrance, near ​orange​ cones.  Students should exit vehicle 

near the sidewalk. 

 ​If you’re walking your child to the side door, please do NOT walk between cars. Stay 

near the grass & fence. 

 ​Stay in line & do not pass cars. 

 Drive less than 5 miles per hour on school property. 

Please allow school buses the right of way.  

Do NOT block traffic on Lake Walton Road, please stay in 

your lane, until there is space in our parking lot. 

 ​Parents/guardians are permitted through FRONT lobby door only, not side 

drop-off doors near gym after drop-off at 8:35 a.m. 
 

 Begins at 3:05-3:15.  Please park in side lot near the gymnasium.  ​Have 

your I.D ready prior to entering the two side gymnasium doors. 


